CORRESPONDENCE 7/11/2022 DOCUMENT NO. 04653-2022

Hiep Nguyen

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 1:39 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject:Docket No. 20200226Attachments:RE Docket #20200226-SU

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!

Hiep Nguyen

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 1:39 PM

To: 'Fred Brown'

Subject: RE: Docket #20200226-SU

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Brown:

Thank you for your email, dated July 11, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, *Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC*. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida 32399 (850) 413-6042

From: Fred Brown <fredwbrown@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 1:11 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Docket #20200226-SU

Just a belated thank you for not approving the sewer project on Palm Island. Given that our septic system is working just fine (and properly permitted) there was no need to replace it. Also the cost of installation and monthly fees are unnecessary for a service that we already have. The costs would have put a strain on us in addition to the cost increases of every other service (especially insurance - up 67%!.

Again thank you for your actions.

Fred & Susan Brown